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10 September 2012
Dear Teacher,
Following last year’s success, we are launching the Arsenal Double Club Portuguese Ambassadors Programme 2012. 
As part of this project we will train Portuguese speaking  Year 12 students to deliver the Double Club Portuguese resources to younger pupils in Years 8/9 and local primary schools. 
The training will take place at the Emirates on the 9th of November. Portuguese Ambassadors will learn about teaching Portuguese using the Double Club Student workbook and the interviews with Eduardo, former Arsenal player. In the afternoon, they will learn about using the coaching drill and phrases with one of Arsenal’s community coaches. Ambassadors will be encouraged to bring their group for a tour of the Emirates upon completion of the six lessons.  
This project is free of charge but teachers’ support is essential for its success. Teachers/
school staff are strongly encouraged to attend the training with students.

This project is suitable to all year 12 heritage speakers of Portuguese. Please see the enclosed poster, role description and application form. For more information, please go to the Double Club website on: http://www.arsenaldoubleclub.co.uk/news-events/news/. You may also contact us on routes@soas.ac.uk or 020 7898 4745.
We look forward to working with you.

Best wishes,
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Renata Albuquerque
Project Manager
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